
Last month, FBC sent funds to Global Partner International 
Needs helping support their Women's Training Program around 
the world.  $150/person can 
train one woman for a year 
giving her life changing skills 
that can help support her and 
her family. The GPC voted to 
sponsor 3 women for a year, 
sending $450 from General 
Giving to Missions to support this program. CLICK HERE.  FBC 
received a nice follow up “Thank You” email from Terry Hey-
ward regarding this project. CLICK HERE . 
 

The 2023 Global Partners Conference scheduled May 5th-7th 
will feature the ministry of International Needs, who have not 
been here for the Conference since pre-Covid, including IN 
President Jeff Johnson & Terry Heyward. As well, long time FBC 
Global Partners Nicanor & Elizabeth Tamang, originally from 
Nepal but ministering now in northern India, will be in-country 
visiting their children on the East coast.   Nicanor will speak 
Sunday morning at our Conference.  

Global Partners Corner 

Oak Harbor Church of the Nazarene, 1100 W. Whidbey 
Ave. will be hosting two Grief Share events.  The first will 
be a one day, loss of spouse seminar on August 27th 
from 10am to 12pm.  The event costs $5.   
 
The second is a  grief recovery support group from Sep-
tember 10th through December 3rd.  These groups will 
meet on Saturdays from 10am to 12pm.  Registration is 
$20 and can be attended online or in person.  
 
If you, or a friend, are interested in participating please 
register online at www.griefshare.org or contact group 
coordinator Jacque Hildreth at 360-914-6122.  Childcare 
will be available for all meetings.  

Fall is Around the Corner! 
That means a lot of ministries and events will be starting 
or making some changes. Keep your eyes peeled for up-
dates and announcements for adult , youth and children’s 
ministries as well as our parachurch partners!! Get excit-
ed! 

https://483f6ad833fb122fe38f-e987ca406a7e88b4f3837f51b089a64e.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/8/0e14669033_1660249742_812-in-women-training.pdf
https://483f6ad833fb122fe38f-e987ca406a7e88b4f3837f51b089a64e.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/8/0e14668997_1660249441_812-heyward-letter.pdf
https://www.griefshare.org/s?coordinates=%2848.293156%2C+-122.643225%29&search=Oak+Harbor%2C+Washington+98277%2C+United+States&commit=Find+a+group


HOW TO BEGIN  

A RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD 

• Admit you have not met God’s standard 

of perfection.  Romans 3:23 

• Believe Jesus Christ is God as he 

claimed to be.   

Romans 10:9-10 

• Ask God to forgive your sin on the basis 

of Jesus Christ’s death payment.  

Romans 4:25  

• Accept God’s love for you and His offer 

of eternal life.  John 3:16 
 

We invite you to contact a Pastor or Elder 

to help you begin a relationship with Jesus Christ. 
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MINISTRY STAFF  

Ron Lawler, DMin    206.240.0740 
Preaching & Teaching  

 

Brian Haynes  206.349.7688 
Worship  
  

Dan Potter, B.A.E.    206.604.4439 
Youth Ministry   
 

Rebecca Brooks, MDiv 360.679.1585 
Children’s Ministry   
 

Meredith Falk  360.679.1585 
Office Administrator  
 

ELDERS & ADVISORS  
Steve Burt, Chairman    310.500.8200 
 Jordan Kingma                360.929.3615 
Jeff Riffel    360.679.9149 
Chris Rowan    360.929.7753 
Felix Tofah    360.672.4321 
Vickie Burns    360.679.5001 
Pamela Ketchum   360.929.2135 

2760 Heller Rd., Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
360.679.1585  |  oakharborfamilybible.org  

familybiblechurch@comcast.net 
 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: 

Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM     
App: “Family Bible Church OH” 

    Facebook: Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington  

Instagram: familybiblechurchoakharbor 

S e p t .  1 ,  2 0 2 1  -  P r e s e n t  
 

B u d g e t :   $  7 4 5 , 5 8 8  

G i v i n g :    $  7 2 3 , 6 4 0  

2022-2023 Proposed Budget 
A new fiscal year is upon us and that means it is time to re-
view the 2022-2023 proposed budget and for FBC members 
to vote.  All FBC members will have received an email on Au-
gust 12th with a link to the proposed budget.  If you are a 
member and do not receive the link to the budget please 
contact the office, 360-679-1585, so we can email or mail 
you a copy.  The vote will be taking place in September.        

Celebration of Life Service 
Carol Anderson passed away early on Tuesday, August 9th, 
with family nearby.  Please be in prayer for her family and 
friends as they grieve her loss.  Also, Carol’s family would like 
to invite all to join them for a celebration of her life on Au-
gust 21st at 3pm here at Family Bible Church.   

We are looking for volunteers to sign up and provide meals 
for our youth group dinners!  Reimbursements are available 
upon request, and you can make spaghetti, pulled pork, ham-
burgers, tacos, taco salad, potato bar, buy pizza, or make a T-
bone steak.  It’s all your choice...just don’t forget dessert be-
cause we may have a riot if you do-LOL!  Click HERE to sign 
up and thank you in advice for your service! 

http://oakharborfamilybible.org
mailto:familybiblechurch@comcast.net
https://www.facebook.com/Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington-159784687367373/
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